THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

OCTOBER 15, 2015
SUBJECT:
REQUEST PERMISSION FROM KDE TO RECONVEENE THE LOCAL PLANNING COMMITTEE FOR PURPOSE OF ADMENDMENT TO THE DISTRICT FACILITY PLAN
ISSUE:   The Board needs vote in open session to request permission from KDE to reassemble the Local Planning Committee.
FACTS

The Board has recently discussed the possible use of old G.C. Burkhead facility for multiple program use.  This facility is currently listed on the District Facility Plan as “Transitional”.  An amendment to the current District Facility Plan will be required to change the status to “Permanent” if multiple facilities are involved.  The Kentucky Department of Education requires a LBE (Local Board of Education) to do the following: 
Step 1: Local board of education determines reason requiring an amendment to the District Facility Plan (DFP):  major change in enrollment, major change in curriculum, major disaster, and/or an unforeseen occurrence 

Step 2: Local board of education votes (in open session) to request permission from KDE to reassemble the Local Planning Committee (LPC) that developed the current DFP. 

Step 3: Local board sends to KDE: 

· Statement describing need for the amendment 

· Up-to-date district information (facility inventories and small scale floor plans) 

· Request to reconvene the LPC 

RECOMMENDATION
I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE to REQUEST PERMISSION FROM KDE TO RECONVEENE THE LOCAL PLANNING COMMITTEE FOR PURPOSE OF ADMENDMENT TO THE DISTRICT FACILITY PLAN BASED ON PROJECTED NEED OF PROGRAM SPACE USE OF THE OLD G.C. BURKHEAD FROM MULTIPLE FACILITIES.
RECOMMENDED MOTION

I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE to REQUEST PERMISSION FROM KDE TO RECONVEENE THE LOCAL PLANNING COMMITTEE FOR PURPOSE OF ADMENDMENT TO THE DISTRICT FACILITY PLAN BASED ON PROJECTED NEED OF PROGRAM SPACE USE OF THE OLD G.C. BURKHEAD FROM MULTIPLE FACILITIES.
